ADHD IDENTITY

DEVELOPMENT
RESEARCH

HAVE ADHD? INTERESTED IN
CONTRIBUTING YOUR TIME
FOR A CHANCE AT ONE OF
OUR 90 $50 GIFT CARDS?

PLEASE SCAN BELOW

Those with self-diagnoses are welcome to participate in this research study.

If you have questions or need accommodations to participate in the study
please contact our principal investigator Dr. Claudia Pyland at
cporras@twu.edu

‘There is a potential risk of loss of confidentiality in all email, downloading,
electronic meetings, and internet transactions. Participation is voluntary and
you may withdraw your participation at any time.



